
December 4th School Messenger Call 
 
Happy Sunday, Gulfside Families! This is Mrs. Jarvis, your assistant principal with 
your weekly updates. 
	
Parents, Thurs Nov 30th was the last day for Breakfast Book Club.  New consent 
forms will be sent out in the new year for the next session. 
 
On Monday, Capoeira continues with Ms. Davis for our 3rd, 4th and 5th grade 
students. Pick-up is still 5:00 p.m. in the car loop. DASH Robotics enrichment also 
continues with Kindergarten students at 8:45 a.m. on Monday, 3rd and 4th grade 
students at 8:45a.m. on Tuesday and 1st and 2nd grade students at 8:45 a.m. on 
Wednesday. DASH is held in the HUB. Drop- off in the Car line is the safest 
choice. 
 
Friday, December 8th is our monthly Astro Skate night. This is a valuable 
fundraiser for our teachers. Please send in permission slips to the front office with 
ALL information complete by 12:30 on Friday. Money can be sent with students 
on Friday as well, the cost for admission is $7 which includes the bus ride to Astro. 
Parents, students MUST be picked up NO LATER than 6 p.m. at Astro by the 
adult listed on the form.  
 
This Thursday and Friday, Mrs. O’Keefe will hold Chorus rehearsal for all grades 
again in the Music Room at 9:15 a.m. 
 
Also, Families, don’t forget that Thursday night One Community Now provides 
dinner at the Holiday Lakes Civic Center. This begins at 5:30 p.m.  
 
Have a fabulous week, Pelicans! 
 
	
	


